
From: Oonagh Degenhardt
To: Planning_Commission
Subject: Re: Support of Quarry Park fire suppression plan
Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 5:08:39 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello, 

I’m a homeschooled highschooler who strongly advocates the eucalyptus trees being removed.

The trees bring nothing good for this community besides shade and come with a load of
detrimental aspects for both the native wildlife and people living here. Their oils poison the
soil and kill native plants and animals. They highly increase fire risk, outcompete and kill
native tree species, and their poisonous foliage can cause severe liver and kidney damage
which can kill pets. Their shed foliage and bark chokes out and covers native low-growing
plants. This is just to name a few of the harmful effects of these trees.

The eucalyptus trees must go. Every good side to these trees that has been stated is either false
or natives do as well. These trees do not keep our community cold, the ocean does. 

Sincerely, Oonagh Degenhardt. 

mailto:oonaghdegenhardt@gmail.com
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From: Birgitta Bower
To: Planning_Commission
Subject: Quarry Park eucs
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 5:55:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the
sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

I’m in favor of removing eucs along the fireroads and basically anywhere and everywhere in Quarry
Park. I find the monoculture of eucs very depressing scenery. Hopefully if there is space and sunlight
other native species can get a chance to get established. The nearby hills have low shrubs and
beautiful views while Quarry Park 
just looks like a monotonous mess.
Birgitta Bower, El Granada
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From: The Shopper
To: Planning_Commission
Subject: Firebreak
Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 9:08:17 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thank you for removing the trees to make firebreaks.

Elle Claire

mailto:shopper10007@yahoo.com
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From: J F
To: Planning_Commission
Subject: THANK YOU for taking care of trees @ Quarry Park!!!
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 7:28:42 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

In regards to this Nextdoor posting, THANK YOU SO MUCH for taking care of these trees! 
It is much appreciated and our house fully supports this!!!

Thank you

Quarry Park will have 200 feet of trees removed along each fire road (100 feet of trees
removed on each side of each road). As roads cover most of the park there will be very few
trees left and hiking the roads will be in direct sunlight most of the time (very hot).  Let the
Planning Commission today before their Wednesday meeting 4/26/23 at 9:00 a.m.
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